Victoria Key

From: Barbara Pate

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:11 AM

To: Victoria Key

Subject: FW: Transfer of Office Space - Judge Taylor

From: Brenda Ganey [mailto:brenda.ganey@alacourt.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 3:25 PM

To: Barbara Pate <Barbara.Pate@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: RE: Transfer of Office Space - Judge Taylor

J[CAUTION: External Email]

No one is currently in this office and there is no number. Justice Stuart had two offices assigned to her with the larger
being hers and the smaller office for her assistant. Judge Taylor is keeping the larger space and transferring the smaller
office to the Sheriff.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



